
Dear Parent / Carer,

As your son/daughter/ward approaches the end of their secondary school studies, we at
Blackpool Sixth are extremely keen to support them in whatever way we can with the next
exciting stage of their education and career.

Those students who have already applied to Blackpool Sixth will have received a lot of
information and support from our admissions team to prepare them for starting their studies
with us.  We are pleased to say that we have a lot of further opportunities in the next few
months to help them make an excellent transition.

The New Student Hub which can be accessed at
https://www.blackpoolsixth.ac.uk/newstudenthub/ provides all the key information they need
about joining the college. It has a section for each subject we offer where students can find
some preparation tasks and suggested reading/viewing to help give them the best possible
start in these subjects.

In June and early July we have a series of New Student events, both online and onsite, to
further assist students in making their subject choices and getting to know the extensive
range of extra-curricular activities offered by Blackpool Sixth.  The attached flier gives the
details of these events.  All applicants will be sent the details of how to take part in the online
event and the link to sign up for the onsite New Student Open Day on Saturday 3rd July
10.30 - 1.30 pm.

Looking slightly further ahead to enrolment, we have published details of how we will enrol
students this year on our website at https://www.blackpoolsixth.ac.uk/enrolment/ We have
designed the process to be as straightforward as possible, whilst still allowing for plenty of
expert guidance and support to make sure that students embark on the right courses for
their future success.

If your son/daughter/ward has not yet applied to Blackpool Sixth but would like to at least
explore us as a possibility, please ask them to contact our admission team on 01253 394911
or admissions@blackpoolsixth.ac.uk where we will be delighted to help them with any
questions they might have.  We would strongly advise them to make an application to us
quite urgently if they are at all interested in what we can offer them.  This will ensure that
they are included in our latest information through the summer period and can benefit from
all the support we are putting in place to help them make the exciting step from school to
college.They can apply here https://apply.blackpoolsixth.ac.uk/.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish your son/daughter/ward every success and
happiness whatever direction they choose to take.

With warmest wishes,

Jill Gray
Principal
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